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The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) has reviewed the project information submitted December 9, 2016, for the
Cypress Creek Renewables, Aegis Solar, LLC Site, City of Canadaigua, Ontario County, NY. Given the project
description and location (no known maternity roosts within 150 feet or hibernacula within 0.25 miles) of the project, any
“take” that may occur incidental to this project is not prohibited under the final 4(d) rule.

No further coordination with the Service is required pursuant to the Endangered Species Act of 1973 (ESA) (87 Stat.
884, as amended; 16 U.S.C. 1531 et seq.) for this project. Should project plans change, or if additional information on
listed or proposed species or critical habitat becomes available, this determination may be reconsidered. The most
recent compilation of federally-listed and proposed endangered and threatened species in New York is available for your
information. Until the proposed project is complete, we recommend that you check our website every 90 days from the
date of this letter to ensure that listed species presence/absence information for the proposed project is current.*

Robyn

Robyn A. Niver

Endangered Species Biologist
USFWS

New York Field Office
Cortland, NY 13045
607-299-0620

"Let us have faith that right makes might, and in that faith, let us to the end, dare to do our duty as we understand it." -
Abraham Lincoln

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=8e94523b80&view=pt&search=sent&th=158f47efc09a3b62&sim|=158f47efc09a3b62 17



